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FLPD SERVES  

SEARCH WARRANT 

 

 
On November 14

th
 at approximately 2:00 P.M., the Fort Lauderdale Police 

Department Special Weapons and Tactics (SWAT) Team, along with Detectives 
from the Criminal Investigation Division, served a search warrant in an effort to 
combat part-one crimes.   
 

The search warrant targeted the Check Cashing business located at 3214 West 
Broward Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale.   
 

Detectives were made aware that the business was knowingly purchasing stolen 
jewelry taken from victims throughout the Tri-County area.  Detectives gained 
information through community outreach and an extensive undercover operation. 
 

Fort Lauderdale Police Property Crimes Detectives recovered approximately fifty 
(50) pieces of jewelry, multiple loose stones, various identifiable pieces of 
jewelry, evidence of improper record keeping, and approximately $25,000.00 in 
U.S. currency. 
 

During the execution of the warrant, two subjects were located at the business 
and detained.   
 

One of the subjects has been identified as Aiman Adnan Asad, W/M, 11/30/87, a 
resident of the City of Pembroke Pines. 
 

Asad was taken into custody and charged with the following; 
 Two counts of Dealing in Stolen Property Organized 
 Two counts of Record Keeping Requirement Violations 

 

The second subject was released from the scene.  His identity is being withheld 
pending further criminal investigation. 
 

This case remains an on-going and active investigation. 
 

This operation demonstrates the Fort Lauderdale Police Department’s 
commitment to combat part-one crimes and enhance the quality of life for all 
residents in the community. 
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